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Events in December 2023

	Friday 1st December
                                                      [image: MC900446178[1]]

	The school post box will be in the hall for all pupils who wish to send cards to their friends. Please ensure that each envelope is clearly marked with: Child’s full name & the class name.

	
	

	
Tuesday 5th December              [image: MC900250802[1]]
	PTA Elf Shop (during school hours)

Nursery Performances to Parents AM Pupils 11.15am & PM pupils 2.35pm.  All day pupils will be in both shows and parents can attend either show.
Performance will be held in the Nursery


	
	

	
Wednesday 6th December    
Reception Performance
Acorns & Conkers

Please be seated no later than 2.10pm.

	Christmas Performance in the school hall for
parents of pupils Acorns & Conkers Class. 
Time: 2.15pm.
Family welcome to attend

No younger siblings to attend if possible.


	
	

	Thursday 7th December    
Year 2 Performance

Please be seated no later than 2.10pm.

	Christmas Performance in the school hall for
parents of pupils in Year 2 only. 
Time: 2.15pm.
Family welcome to attend

No younger siblings to attend if possible.


	
	

	Friday 8th December
Year 1 Performance

Please be seated no later than 2.10pm.

	Christmas Performance in the school hall for
parents of pupils in Year 1 only. 
Time: 2.15pm.
Family welcome to attend

No younger siblings to attend if possible.


	
	

	Thursday 14th December
Year 5 Performance

(All costumes to be in school by 12th December please for dress rehearsal.)

Please be seated no later than 2.10pm.





	Christmas Performance in the school hall for
parents of pupils in Year 5 only. 
Time: 2.15pm.
Family welcome to attend

No younger siblings to attend if possible

	
	

	Friday 15th December
Nursery Party 9.30am – 12.15pm

School Christmas Lunch
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Christmas Jumper Day
	Nursery Party 9.30am – 12.15pm. Nursery closes for Christmas at 12.15pm for all pupils. (Nursery will open at 8.45am for pupils who wish to attend before the party).

Christmas Lunch for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
Cost £2.58

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.
No payment required 

Please Order in advance

[bookmark: _GoBack]Children can come dressed in Christmas jumpers and bring £1 to donate to charity if they wish


	
	

	Tuesday 19th December
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Carols in hall 9.10am and a visit from Father Christmas. Pupils only (sorry no parents).

 
	Carols in hall 9.10am and a visit from Father Christmas. 
Pupils only (sorry no parents).

Party for children, children may wear their own clothes, no uniform. School will provide party snacks. Children are not to bring food into school for the party.



School closes at 1.30pm for all school pupils.

School re-opens Thursday 4th January 2024
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